
 

Dear Fourth Grade Families, 
I am excited to be your child’s teacher for the 2023-24 school year. Below is a list of 
suggested items for your student to have for the school year. In the event of any 
hardship in purchasing these items, please contact the school office at 
207.668.5291.  
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hale  

☐ Backpack 
☐ Reusable water bottle 
☐ Sneakers (to leave at school) 
☐ Earbuds  
☐ 1 single subject notebook 
☐ Pencil pouch or bag (to be left in desk) 
☐ Dry erase markers 
☐ Red pen 
☐ Change of clothes (spills, if get wet at recess) 
☐ Sneakers to leave at school (recommended but not required) 

Students may bring pencils, erasers, glue sticks, highlighters, colored pencils, and 
markers if they choose. Forest Hills supplies all these materials and supplies.  

Please no mechanical pencils or scented markers. 


